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PRE – Post 16 TASKS 
 
 
 

BTEC Music (Performing) 
 
Congratulations for choosing BTEC Music. The Music Department is looking forward to working 
with you in September.  
 
 
 
In preparation for September we ask that you complete the following in time for your first lesson 
with us, in accordance with the Post-16 instructions. 
 
 

 Please be prepared to perform a piece of music on your chosen instrument during your 
first few lessons. This may be of any standard but should be a piece that you can play 
well.   

 
 Please keep a diary of practice sessions over a two week period.  Write length of 

practice, content, progress made. 
 
Write a brief evaluation of how your performance improved after two weeks’ focussed 
practice. 

 
If you have any questions regarding the above please contact Mr. Stock at college on  
01395 264761  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


